September 2017 News


Hi All,
September Special for Quilt Club Members is: 20% off regular width batiks.
Thank you to everyone who sent congratulations along to us on the marriage of our daughter, Julie. We had a fabulous day, the weather was wonderful, and we welcomed a terrific new family member!
The air is getting a bit crisper, the gardens are almost in, and it’s time to start the sewing machines up again. I would like to wish our farming customers a bountiful, safe harvest!
I have designed a custom quilt pattern with the new Judy Niemeyer individual units that will be available in the fall. The beauty of this new system by Quiltworx is the freedom to put together a quilt with units from several different quilts, and design your own “custom” paper pieced quilt. We are very excited about this new system, and will let you know when it is available in-store. The “Quiltster” afternoon classes highlight the use of this system, as well as helping choose colours for a Quiltworx quilt.
Our classes are getting into full swing, and we still have openings in many classes. Take a look at the calendar on the website and see if there is something new you would like to learn. Our classes are fun and informative, and a great way to make new friends!
Our “Floor Model” sale of Babylock machines continues as we have a few models remaining at blow-out pricing. 
We are receiving new fabric weekly, from batiks to Christmas fabric, as well as a collection of wildlife fabric that is pretty special. We still have some Canadian themed fabric for anyone who wants to make a special quilt to celebrate Canada’s 150th! We have had the privilege of quilting a few finished Canada quilts, and they have been stunning. 
Our Insulbrite FINALLY arrived. Perfect timing for Christmas gifts etc.
We received our order of Décor Bond, Pattern Ease, and Shape Flex for those who have been waiting for these products.
We have a few openings in the September 15-17 Retreat for anyone interested.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mark your calendars for the Saskatoon Quilt Show - October 27 & 28 at Prairieland Exhibition Centre in Saskatoon. We will be in attendance with 60’ of booth space, and are really excited about participating in this show!



Just a reminder for those who aren’t aware of the Quilt Club Membership we offer:
We have a membership program available to offer savings to our clients. It can be used online, in-store, and for phone orders – and no extra card to carry!! For an annual fee (beginning the day you purchase the membership) of $25, you receive 10% off all products (excluding sewing machines), and an added special each month. We offer 20% off specials on most departments in the store-notions, batiks, wide-backs, patterns, flannel etc. on a monthly rotating basis. If you are interested in becoming a member, please search the website for: Membership and purchase through the site. Once we receive this information, you will receive a code via email to use at checkout. Memberships are non-transferrable and can not be shared.
We have a monthly newsletter you can subscribe to - please email us with that request, and we will put you on the newsletter list. You don’t have to be a member to receive our newsletters, and can unsubscribe anytime you wish.
New Website: www.mamisquilts.com      Email us at: mamisquilts@sasktel.net   Phone: 306-467-4453
Sew long for now
Michele


